Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

252 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 25th January 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

I have written to Maly in Vienna straight away and will write to you as soon as I get their answer regarding Oncid. maximils (?). As far as I remember, the flower is large, at least 2 inches in diameter, and is described by Reichenbach as very beautiful.

The plant which Klaboch says is Oncidium coronarium (?),from Costa Rica is, in fact, Odont. chiriquense (Lindley), described in 1852 but never imported, it was found first by Warscewicz… in Chiriqui. This is what Reichenbach wrote to me. I made a drawing of the labellum for him without petals or sepals. But it is possible that this is totally new and merely related to chiriquense..

It would not hurt if he were to send 1000 chiriquense…coronarium …I don’t know what popularity exists for these plants in England and how many there are still alive.

I owe £2-10-6 for the Bulletin, will you be so kind and pay it direct from the $50 from Young Elliot. …The remaining £3-10-6 will be mine. 

Mr. Young Elliot
£10
or $50

Phaius drawing
1-6


£11-6


7-16-6


£3-10-6

Received orchid
£4

Gard. Chronicle
£1-6

Bull.
£2-10-6


£7-16-6

For the orchids from Klaboch & Handa (?) I received 500 guilders from New York, which I have paid into the saving account, one half to each. …I am curious whether Klaboch will go after Cattleya now, it would be better in February.

Now take care…

Yours, with kind regards,

B Roezl

Klaboch and Hauda now hve 4716 guilders in the bank.
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